
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 6 April 2018 
 

Welcome to Michelle Warman 
We would like to welcome Michelle Warman who took over as Estate Manager at 
Golden Lane Estate earlier this week.  Michelle formally work as the Estate Manager 
at Middlesex Street Estate. 
 
Farewell Laurence Jones 
Laurence Jones has now taken over as the Estate Manager at Middlesex Street 
Estate. 
 
Farewell Fazilia Siddiqui 
We bid a fond farewell to Fazila who has now gone to work in another department 
within the City of London. 
 
Welcome Ruben Mendes 
Ruben is our acting Customer Services Officer and will be covering the estate office 
reception until the position is filled permanently.   
 

Estate Walkabout – Thursday 12 April at 2 p.m.  Meet at the estate office. 
 
Let’s Talk! (English improvement for those wanting more confidence in 
speaking).  Every Tuesday until 12th December 2018. Barbican Library 
 
Dads’ Rhymetime.  Bring your toddler along to our special ‘dads-only’ 
rhymetime to read rhymes, listen to stories and join in with singing. 
10:45a.m.-11:15a.m. Barbican Children’s Library 
(Admission free, but booking is essential for this event) 
 
City of London Brass Band (Band rehearsals encouraging people to play 
music instruments).  Wednesday evenings at 7pm, April 2018. St Giles Church. 
 

 

❖ Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 
❖ Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

❖ Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

❖ Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=ieOOoL94&id=0297127470FF5232957055AE927A5177CD6E6615&thid=OIP.ieOOoL94m_3eoWLSF4v5DAHaE7&mediaurl=http://www.publicdomainpictures.net/pictures/10000/velka/2085-1272037314BRmR.jpg&exph=851&expw=1280&q=pictures+of+spring+flowers+uk&simid=608007894898641432&selectedIndex=14

